Dear Sir/Madam,

| have concerns about the Warrington Borough local plan which are the following.
The number of houses that are to be built in south Warrington with the release of green belt land both in
the south and north of Warrington. We chose to live in grappenhall because of the surrounding

countryside
which we thought was protected as green belt land also the number of houses that are proposed for the
Waterfront.

Kind regards,





